
Fiscal Year 2024/2025 Appointments 

Culver City Parks, Recreation and Community Services Commission 

Updated:  May 6, 2025 

1.  Associations 

1b) Culver City Senior Citizens 
Association Board of 
Directors (CCSCA) 
 

John C. Rollins, President 
Francisca Castillo, 
RCS Manager 
Staff Liaison/(310) 253-6645 
Francisca.Castillo@CulverCity.org 

Crystal Alexander 
Delegate 
 
Marci Baun 
Alternate 

A nonprofit organization 
that supports the Senior 
Center and the Senior & 
Social Services Division in 
its services to senior 
citizens. 

2nd Monday of 
each month at 
1:00 p.m., at the 
Senior Center. 

1c) Culver City Arts 
Foundation  
 
Jim Clarke, President 
www.culverarts.org  
 

Marci Baun 
Delegate 
 
Maggie Peters 
Alternate 

The Culver City Arts 
Foundation is a local 
501(c)3 here to boost the 
creative culture of Culver 
City.  

3rd Wednesday of 
each month at 
7:00 p.m..  Virtual 
attendance and 
in-person 
attendance are 
available.  

2.  PRCS Commission Ad Hoc Subcommittees 

Meetings are held at the discretion of the members. 

Staff Liaison:  Ted Stevens, PRCS Director 

(310) 253-6682 / Ted.Stevens@CulverCity.org 

2a) 2028 Summer Olympics 
Preparation Ad Hoc 
Subcommittee  

Appointees: 
 

• Palvi 
Mohammed 
 

• Crystal 
Alexander 

Description:  
 
To assist City Council and 
other Culver City 
Commissions with the City’s 
preparation for the 2028 
Summer Olympics being 
held in Los Angeles.  

Formed on: 
 
July 6, 2023 

2b) Recreation Programming 
and Rentals Fee Study Ad 
Hoc Subcommittee   

• Palvi 
Mohammed 
 

• Crystal 
Alexander 

To contribute to discussions 
and working sessions in 
preparation for a new 
PRCS fee model to be 
considered by City Council  

December 2, 
2024 

2c) Plunge Procedures Ad Hoc 
Subcommittee 

• Marci Baun 
 

• Crystal 
Alexander 

To explore different drop-in 
programming options at the 
Plunge and find solutions 
for staffing shortages 

April 17, 2025 
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